July 14, 2006

Response to ISRP:

On page 42 of the Council’s Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Program under Subbasin it states:

“Adopt into the program subbasin plans that meet the established standards. Where more time is needed, the Council may adopt placeholders for a subbasin, and establish a longer timeframe for adoption to facilitate continued discussions.”

WDFW has continued to work towards accomplishing the adoption of the Crab Creek Subbasin Plan.

Sincerely, 

Patrick Verhey, WDFW Fish Biologist

